
2017  
Spokane Ladies’ 
Retreat 

“Looking Back . . . 
       Moving Forward” 

May 19 - 22, 2017 

CALLING 

ALL 

MEMORIES!

Hello to everyone who has ever attended the Spokane Ladies’ 
Retreat!  The 2017 Retreat is our 20th anniversary and we want to 
make it very special.  We will be having a display from each year, 
plus a slide show. 

If you have any photos, memorabilia or anything else you would 
like to share (we will return items if requested) please e-mail  

Judy Markley at jmarkley@live.com  

or Michelle Mickelson at mommicklson@gmail.com  

You can also call Judy at 509-499-9077 or Michelle at 
509-466-4899 

The Retreat may seem far away, but with everyone’s lives full, 
Judy and Michelle would like to get going on it as soon as 
possible. 

Thank you for your support! 
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